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J A N U A R Y

Huron County CHC 2023 Projects

Stokeley Park

Willard City Park

Greenwich Reservoir Park

 Nourishing HC Community Garden at HCPH

Willard Bikeshare

Willard City Pool



next meeting & contact info.

Next Coalition Meeting: 
March 15th, 2023. 
9:30 AM - 11:30 AM

Contact Info.:
Interim: Nicole Marks
Huron County Public Health
nmarks@huroncohealth.com
(567) 244-3225

*If you have anything that you would like

displayed in the newsletter please email

info. to nmarks@huroncohealth.com

grant opportunities

- Huron County Community Foundation
Grant application deadline: February 15 & August 15
https://www.huronccf.org/grants

- AARP Community Challenge 2023 Grant
AARP Community Challenge grants will be funded in all

50 states, Washington, D.C., Puerto Rico, and the U.S.

Virgin Islands. Grants will improve public places;

transportation; housing; diversity, equity, and

inclusion; digital access; and civic engagement, with an

emphasis on the needs of adults age 50 and over. Many

of this year’s projects will help communities leverage

funding under the American Rescue Plan Act and the

Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act.
https://bit.ly/3CI4i8y

-National Center for a System of Services for

Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs
This notice announces the opportunity to apply for

funding under the National Center for a System of

Services for Children and Youth with Special Health

Care Needs (National Center). The purpose of this

program is to advance the system of services for

children and youth with special health care needs

(CYSHCN) by supporting the implementation of the

Blueprint for Change: Guiding Principles for a System of

Services for Children and Youth With Special Health

Care Needs1 (Blueprint for Change), a national agenda

to improve health and well-being for CYSHCN and their

families. This program will assist Title V programs and

other key stakeholders who serve CYSHCN and their

families by implementing strategies in four critical

areas: health equity, CYSHCN, and family well-being

and quality of life, access to services, and financing of

services.
https://bit.ly/3CGPTcJ

training opportunities /


new resources



- Using Communication and Sensory Strategies to

Reduce Incidents for individuals with ASD
 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aWYDSoDZ2bY

-Protecting the Health and Welfare of People with

Developmental Disabilities
Topics include the role of direct service providers in

protecting health and welfare, defining unusual and

major unusual incidents, signs of abuse, provider,

county board, and DODD roles regarding MUIs,

documenting incidents and the incident report form,

UI and MUI reporting, and investigations, and MUI

preventions including health and welfare alerts.
https://mylearning.dodd.ohio.gov/

-​Recognizing & Responding to Trauma
Mary Vicario, LPCC-S, Certified Trauma Specialist will

talk about how to recognize trauma, what behavior

might be telling us about someone's trauma history,

cautions, and red flags for trauma & resilience.
 https://youtu.be/WUJaDHMRCr4

Huron county upcoming events
no events related to chc to report


at this time:(
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grace has resigned as the


chc coordinator
Hello everyone, 
as I'm sure you've read above as well as seen on our

social media pages I have resigned as the CHC Grant

Coordinator. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time

here at HCPH and with the CHC program. This was

my first job out of college and I couldn't be more

grateful for the experiences that you all have helped

me create. I've gained ample confidence in myself as

a result of this role and I truly have a special place in

my heart for this program as well as HCPH.  While I

am saddened with this departure, I will be moving

on to a role at Ottawa County Health Department as

their new Epidemiologist and Emergency

Preparedness Coordinator. As many of you may

know, during my time here at HCPH I have been

working towards finishing my Master's degree in

Epidemiology so I am excited to venture into my

chosen career field. With that being said, a new CHC

Coordinator will be needed to fill my place and fulfill

this and future years' grant requirements. I linked

the job posting for this role below as well as

provided Nicole Marks's information as she will be

your new point of contact for this program until a

new coordinator is hired. My last day will be on

January 20th, if you have any questions or concerns

regarding anything before I leave, please feel free to

reach out. Finally, I would like to thank all of you for

your help and dedication toward this program and I

hope to see Huron County continue to flourish.

-Grace

Nicole Marks's Contact Info.:
Nicole Marks
Community Programs Division Director
Huron County Public Health
(567) 244-3225
nmarks@huroncohealth.com 

CHC Coordinator Job Posting:
https://www.huroncohealth.com/career-opportunities

https://www.huroncohealth.com/career-opportunities

